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Duchesneau, Adam

From: cldh7@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 11:23 AM
To: Barletta, William
Cc: Duchesneau, Adam
Subject: Re: Town Clock face restoration

Hi Bill,  
 
The Sudbury Historical Commission met last evening and discussed your request for support of your CPC grant 
application. By a vote of 7-0, the Sudbury Historical Commission fully supports your grant application for the restoration of 
the clock face of the Town of Sudbury clock in the First Parish Church steeple in Sudbury Center. 
 
Please feel free to provide this communication to the CPC. 
 
Chris Hagger 
Chair - SHC 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Barletta, William <BarlettaW@sudbury.ma.us> 
To: cldh7@aol.com <cldh7@aol.com> 
Sent: Mon, Oct 4, 2021 10:55 am 
Subject: Town Clock face restoration 

Hello Chris, 
  
I am in the process of submitting a CPC request for the restoration and reguilding of the clock faces on the Town Clock at 
the First Parish Church. 
  
The submission is due 10/13.  I know this is short notice, but would the Commission be willing to submit a letter of support 
for the work that I could submit with the application?  
  
Your support would greatly enhance the likelihood of acceptance and be most appreciated.  I have attached some 
pictures of the present condition. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Bill 
  
William Barletta 
Facilities Director 
Town of Sudbury 
275 Old Lancaster Road 
Sudbury, MA 01776 
978-440-5465 
barlettaw@sudbury.ma.us 
  


